
Dear Parents and Carers of Little Chicks and Wagtails, 

We have been working hard throughout the Summer to transform the learning       envi-

ronment, ready to welcome your children into our newly combined Reception and Pre-

School room, which we have affectionately nick-named ‘The Nest’. 

On your child’s first day, please do pop in to have a quick look, as well as 

find your child’s tray and coat peg and of course, take the        important 

first day of School photo! 

Our learning this term will be ‘Me and My Community’ and the children will be focussing 

on their families as well as the wider community and people who help us. Further infor-

mation on this will be on the School website soon. 

A few reminders… 

The School gates open at 8.40am and end of the day for little chicks is 3pm and Wagtails is 3.15pm 

On Monday, please bring your child’s book bag, water and snack as well as a packed lunch if they are 

not having a School dinner. Children also need to bring wellies (in a named carrier bag) and a named 

PE kit which can both stay on their peg for the duration of each half term. 

We will be sending home a named ziplock bag with each child on Monday. Please can you place a 

spare pair of pants and socks inside and return asap. These will be stored and used if/when needed 

by your child. 

We ask each family for a voluntary contribution of £3 towards the cooking done in class. If you are 

able then please hand in an envelope to either myself or Mrs Proudfoot. 

Dates for the Diary 

12th September 3.20-4pm - ‘Afternoon Tea’ in the classroom to see your child’s learning and how 

they have settled into School. 

16th September 8.40-9am—First ‘me and you’ time. A voluntary weekly drop in. Time to come and 

interact with your child in the provision and ask any questions relating to your child’s learning and 

development.  

Her name is Patty the Pig and she will be our 

class pet for 2022.  

She has already been to dinner with Mrs Geraghty  

and her family and sea swimming with Mrs Proudfoot.  

She can’t wait to spend time with you. 

We would like to         

introduce you to the new-

est member of ‘The Nest... 

Finally, we wish you a wonderful weekend and can’t wait to see your smiling 

faces on Monday morning. 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Geraghty and Mrs Proudfoot 

EYFS@burtonbradstock.dorset.sch.uk 


